
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Letter to International Pre-University College parents 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
We are pleased to announce important news for IPC. We are proud of the                           
foundation we have laid since the creation of our institution in 2013. Created with                           
the interest of our students at heart, IPC has provided them with an environment                           
geared towards their success, within modern infrastructure and surrounded by                   
Cambridge accredited and experienced teachers. Today, we want to take a leap                       
forward and entrust the IPC great project to ensure its sustainability and its                         
growth.  
 
In this regard, we chose Enko Education to integrate our institution within its                         
family of schools. Enko Education is a network of African international schools,                       
created in 2014 and now counting 12 schools across Africa. IPC and Enko share the                             
same vision and ambition to prepare students to become citizens of the world                         
through quality international education and specifically through the prestigious                 
Cambridge programme. We are convinced that Enko Education is the best                     
solution to ensure the sustainability of IPC and give it a new impetus. The vision                             
and values ​​of the Enko Education group are in line with what we were seeking.  
 
IPC will become Enko IPC International School. The school will gradually benefit                       
from the advantages of being part of an Africa-wide network: for instance,                       
professional development, teaching workshops across the network or sharing                 
best practices amongst schools.  
 
An email address has been created to answer all your questions and hear your                           
suggestions on this transition: ipc@enkoeducation.com. 
 
With our kindest regards, 
 Joan Hope-Jones, Jeremy Skeen, Heidi Segeren and Robert Segeren 
 
 


